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July 23, 1975 

Dear Arthur: 

Thank you most sincerely for presenting me 
w-ith a copy of your book entitled "Arthur 
Ashe Portrait in Notion." I have perused 
the book and am looking forward to reading 
it in more detail as soon as time permits. 
I also am grateful for your autograph and 
personal inscription. 

I thoroughly enjoyed our visit on Monday 
alon~ with Billie Jean King. You both have 
encouraged me to continue my tennis playing 
even though I do not play as often as I 

would like! 

Congratulations again on your Wimblecon 
victory. 

sincereln 
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:t!r. Artl?ur Ashe 
883 - 17th Street, 
Washington, D. C. 
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